
 
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:  22 May 2017   
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE17/179) - ANAO report into Cyber Security - Internal Product (DIBP) 
 
 
Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA) written: 
 
Please provide the number of cyber-attacks of the Department and a breakdown of successful 
and unsuccessful attacks for 
2012/2013 
2013/2014 
2014/2015 
2015/2016 
2016/2017 
 
 
Answer: 
 
For the listed financial years, Department of Immigration and Border Protection was 
not subject to any successful cyber-attacks. 
 
For the same period, there were many millions of unsuccessful, malicious cyber 
events targeted either directly or indirectly at Department of Immigration and Border 
Protection. Providing further detail would be an unreasonable diversion of resources. 
 
 
 
 


